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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On Thursday 7th December, Red Lane will be raising awareness for Save the Children’s 

Christmas Jumper Day. On this day, children  who wish to join in can come to school in a 

Christmas jumper or a Christmas themed item of clothing worn with their uniform e.g bobble, 

headband, badge, hat etc.  

 

We are aware that along with Children in Need and donations for the Chrismas fair, families have 

made significant charitable donations to school. Therefore we are only asking families to make a 

donation if they feel they are able to. Donations of £1 (or however much you can give) will support 

children in the UK and around the world. Donations will help children who don’t have the basics 

they need to survive – like food, school or medicine – to start seeing the magic in the world again. 

 

If you feel you are not able to make a donation we still invite children to take part in order to raise 

awarenss for the cause. 

We really appreciate any support you can give to make Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day 

a success. Together, we can make the world better with a sweater. 

 

Woolly wishes, 

 

Miss Taylor and School Council  

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

2023 


